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On July 01, 2021 the Hualapai Tribal Council passed Resolution 44-2021 regarding revisions to the 

Color Coding Alert System for COVID-19 Response on the Hualapai Reservation.  

Communicable disease and COVID-19 still active, at this time No Active COVID-19 Cases on the 

Hualapai Reservation being monitored by Health Officials, NO Community Spread is evident through 

contact tracing and monitored by Health Officials. Based on recent contact tracing it has been 

determined to deescalate the Color Coding Alert to a BLUE  ALERT. 

The Hualapai Nation COVID-19 Color Coding Alert will be at BLUE ALERT, effective 5 PM                                      

on October 13, 2021. 

Here is a breakdown of the provisions of a BLUE ALERT on the Hualapai Reservation: 

 MASK WEARING Use of Face Mask wearing and follow all precautionary measures in place as 

directed by CDC to ensure the spread of the virus is limited. 

 SOCIAL DISTANCING PRACTICES: 

o   Basketball Court/Parks are OPEN 

o FOOD VENDING is allowed and must follow CDC recommendations.  

o Limit visiting household to household and limit social gathering.                   

o Memorial or Traditional Wakes: Mask’s are mandated and CDC guidelines followed 

with all precautionary measures in place.  *Refer to Wake protocol attached** 
 

Community members are always encouraged to get vaccinate. Vaccination are held Friday’s from 

1:00PM to 4:00PM. For more information about vaccination, contact the Peach Springs Health Center 

at 1-(928)-769-2900. 

Any other questions, contact (928)-769-0001  


